WISCONSIN LEGISLATURE

KENOSHA DELEGATION

June 21, 2013

The Honorable Scott Walker
Governor of Wisconsin

Room 115 East — State Capitol
Madison, W1 53702

Dear Governor Walker,

We write today to respectfully request that you retain the provisions in the 2013-2015 budget bill relating to
Income Maintenance (IM) programs in Kenosha County. Specifically, we urge you not to veto in part or whole
any portion that relates to Income Maintenance funds for Kenosha County. These provisions can be found in
sections 350g, 350h, and 9418(10c) of engrossed 2013 Assembly Bill 40.

This budget provision is absolutely critical to Kenosha County and its inclusion is the result of cooperative efforts
between Kenosha County officials, the Department of Health Services and the Kenosha County legislative
delegation. Supplementing Kenosha County’s IM funding through the bill ensures equity with other counties
and allows the continuation of Kenosha County’s exemplary service delivery system to the benefit of many IM
families.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,
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